
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 9:44:54 AM 
Subject: Sigma Pi June Work Party 
 
Greetings,	
			Just	a	reminder	that	there	will	be	a	work	session	at	the	house	on	Tuesday	June	17th	
from	9-3.	We	have	some	jobs	to	do	inside	and	out.	Some	treads	need	to	be	replaced	on	
the	fire	escape.	The	escape	needs	a	water	proofing	treatment	as	well.	Some	weeds	need	
to	be	wacked.	Inside,	we	have	work	on	the	drywall	in	the	Pink	Floyd	room	and	some	
repair	work	in	the	small	bathroom	on	the	second	floor.	It	would	be	nice	to	see	as	many	
Alumni	as	possible.	Kindly	let	me	know	of	your	availability.	
			I	know	not	all	of	these	sessions	are	convenient	for	many	of	you.	During	the	school	
year,	we	like	to	get	the	active	brotherhood	involved,	so	we	usually	will	work	on	a	
Saturdays.		However,	if	everyone	on	this	email	were	to	give	a	minimum	of	just	one	work	
session	a	year,		can	you	imagine	how	much	would	be	accomplished?	Much	of	the	house	
is	vacant	right	now.	We	will	be	conducting	a	room	inspection	of	the	entire	house,	and	
repair/replace	necessary	items.		Active	brothers	are	certainly	welcomed	and	
encouraged	to	attend	on	Tuesday	if	available.	Cap,	please	pass	this	along	to	the	newer	
brothers.	
		
Jevo,	
		
Bill	Horvath	
 
 
	


